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November 18, 2022 
 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. IR 22-053: Technical Statements of Northern Utilities, Inc. and 

Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 

In connection with the above-referenced matter I enclose the Technical Statements 
of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. and Northern Utilities, Inc. consistent with the 
Commission’s October 11, 2022 Procedural Order. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
should you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 

 
Enclosures 
CC:   Service List 


